
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Tuesday, October 29, 2024. 

______ Tomorrow’s Spooky Spirit week theme is Witch or Wizard Wednesday – Dress up as 
a witch or wizard, dress in colors that represent your favorite witch or wizard, or wear gear 
you have with your favorite witch or wizard on it.  Students, please remember to refrain 
from wearing masks that cover your face.  This is a safety issue. 

______ In fundraising news, we have raised $4,370! Amazing work Guardians! The class in 
third place, with $325 is Mrs. Vantyul. In second place, we have Mrs. Richards, with $355. 
And remaining in first place today is Mr. Forsyth, with $600. Keep getting those donations! 
Remember, real GOATS donate! 

______ Our school thrives when everyone feels included and valued. Let’s embrace the 
beautiful diversity we have in our school, including different races, cultures, and gender 
identities. We are stronger when we stand united in respect and understanding. 

_______ The results are in from the yearbook cover contest, and it was about as close a race 
as you can get. The ultimate winner, though, was AA – congrats to Arini Gupta for designing 
the Missing + Case File yearbook cover! A big thanks to all who entered and be sure to look 
in the yearbook to find your covers featured on the pages. 

______ GIVE Club meets during lunch in the Library. 

______ Just a reminder to all returning and new National Honors Society members. We will 
be having our first meeting of the year today. If you cannot make the meeting for sports or 
some other prior commitment, please attend the make-up meeting either before school on 
Wednesday or after school on Wednesday. See your email for details. 

______ Study Club meets today after school in the Library. Plan to stay until 4 pm and 
remember to sign up for the activity bus on the list in the Commons by the end of 8th grade 
lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ PRIDE Club meets today after school in Portable 1. P.R.I.D.E. stands 
for People Respecting Individuality, Diversity, and Equity. The club is open to all students 
who believe in equal human rights; students who are against bullying; students who 
identify as LGBTQ+; and students who want to support their peers and/or family members 
who identify as LGTBQ+.  

______ The following clubs meet tomorrow after school: Study, Fandom, Robotics, and 
Musical Theater.  Remember to let your parents know if you plan to stay for a club and 
arrange transportation in advance or sign up for the activity bus if you need a ride home. 

______ 7th and 8th grade students: please remember that Soccer tryouts begin next 
Wednesday, November 6,  and Volleyball and Boys Basketball start the following Tuesday, 
November 12.  If you were on these teams last year, you are not automatically signed up 



this year, so make sure you and your parents complete the required forms on 
FinalForms.  These are all cut sports, so it’s very important to complete your registration by 
the Friday before the first day of tryouts.  

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 


